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Ms. Elaine Lazorwitz
40 E. 78 Street 4G IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10021 TO F01A-84-822

Dear Ms. Lazorwitz:

This is in response to your letter dated October 19, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infomation Act, all information
regarding NRC changes to structural and mechanical design from 1968 to
present on the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station.

This confinns the information relayed in a telephone conversation between you
and Mr. John Philips in which you agreed to accept copies of 10 CFR Part 50
proposed and final regulations covering the period October 1953 through
February 1984.

Enclosed are 33 pages of microfiche which furnish the information you
seek. The charge for reproducing microfiche is one dollar ($1.00) per
microfiche, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a)(1)(iii). Accordingly, the
cost of reproducing the 33 pages is $33.00. You will be billed for this
amount by our Division of Accounting and Finance.

Sincerely,

!

|
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
| Office of Administration
|
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